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16 July 2004
To Whom It May Concern:

Ronald Vanleishout is employed by ManTech International Corporation on a NATO contract in Belgium.  Ron was assigned here on the 1st of January 2004.  I believe that he is a morally and financially trustworthy individual.  I recommend that you allow him to ship the vehicle that he has financed with you to Belgium.  

Should you have any questions, please contact me by telephone in our Brussels office at +32 (0) 2.751.6149, by fax at +32 (0) 2.751.6150, by GSM at +32(0)477.271.117 or via e-mail at lindy.martin@mantech.com.

Sincerely,


Lindy Martin

Executive Director

ManTech International Corporation 

Command and Control Systems (C2S)
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